D. C. PATTBREGH, M. D.
881 LAFAYETTE STREET
BRIDGEPORT, CONN,

August 25, 1941

Doctor Fred W. Ranken
Lexington, Kentucky

Dear Fred:

When Frasnk Lahey was elected to the
office that you_ have been honored wlith, I wrote
extendines my congratulations to the Agsoclztlon,
and my sympathy to him. The same holds far you.
You certainly deserve the honor, ahd everyone
knows that you will perform the necessary duties

in the proper way.

If in your travels durlng the coming
year you strike into this region, remember that
we would be very glad to provide bed and board.

Best wilshes, and kindest regards to
Mrs. Ranken. -

Sincerely yours,

i S

DCP:C D.C.FPatterscn, M.D.



